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KEY DIARY DATES 

June 

26th: Yr 11 Norwich shopping trip 

28th: Yr 6 Cromer Life Boat trip 

28th: Yr 9 Blood Brothers 

28th: Yr11 Bowling 

29th: Yrs 7-10 Sports Day at UEA 

30th Final reports home 

 Junior’s Swimming assessment 

30th: Yr 11: 

 Leavers Assembly  

 Sticky Earth Café 

 Evening meal  

July 

4th: Junior Parent Café 

5th: Yr 8 Gravity reward trip 

 Juniors’ Tubing trip 

7th: Juniors’ fun swim 

10th-12th: Transition days 

13th: End of term & Church service 

———————————— 

Message from Ms Dangerfield 

Flourish Awards 

Staff changes 

Immunisation feedback 

Congratulations… 

Visitors to school 

Yr 11 Work Experience 

Juniors’ Sports Day 

Message from Ms Dangerfield 
 

In this newsletter I would like to do some thank you's and end with a plea.  

I start with thanking our wonderful Year 11’s who have completed their exams 
and assessments to the very best of their ability. Each and every one of them 
should be very proud of themselves for their commitment to their studies and 
the positive outlook they had throughout the exam period. We look forward to 
having some well-deserved fun in their activity week next week, culminating in 
the leavers meal at a local restaurant. We wish them well with their work 
experience and their journey to their post 16 providers. Once a member of the 
All Saints family always a member of the All Saints family and we will continue 
to support them and their families the best we can September and beyond.  
 

My second thank you goes to the parents and carers who have taken the time to 
fill in the Ofsted survey and our school survey, I have been genuinely touched by 
your comments. I look forward to sharing the Ofsted report when I am able to 
do so. The school survey is live for a few more days should you wish to add your 
thoughts – I personally read every one and will endeavor to include all of your 
ideas into next year’s plans. The link is here:  
https://forms.gle/89SRRsBNByVfMPNH7  
 
My final thank you goes to every member of staff, each and every one of them 
works tirelessly to support our young people in all areas of their lives. The 
school this week has been no different to last week when Ofsted were in and 
this demonstrates our commitment to provide the very best education for each 
and every one of our amazing young people. 

 

Now for my plea!  
Nominations are open for 
the first ever Flourish 
Awards, celebrating the 
people, projects and teams 

that are helping children and young people flourish in Norfolk.  It would be great 
if the school was recognised for its' great work by being nominated for an 
award.  

The first ever Flourish Awards will take place on 25th September, hosted by 
Norwich City Football Club at Carrow Road. This is a celebration of the people 
and organisations who have helped children and young people flourish this year 
and winners will be presented with a Flourish plaque and certificate on the 
night. 

This is a call out to our families to nominate All Saints School and its' staff for 
supporting our students to flourish this year. 

Please get nominating and encourage others to do so by visiting: https://
www.norfolk.gov.uk/what-we-do-and-how-we-work/policy-performance-and-
partnerships/partnerships/children-and-young-people-partnerships/children-
and-young-people-strategic-alliance/flourish-awards 

Nominations are open until 31 July 2023. 

Numbers to contact for help  

* Ms Dangerfield: 07879 875925 

* Ms Paffett: 07733 417296  

* Norfolk children’s support line:  

Text 07480 635060 or call  

0344 800 8029 

Childline—any time: 0800 1111  

https://forms.gle/89SRRsBNByVfMPNH7
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/what-we-do-and-how-we-work/policy-performance-and-partnerships/partnerships/children-and-young-people-partnerships/children-and-young-people-strategic-alliance/flourish-awards
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/what-we-do-and-how-we-work/policy-performance-and-partnerships/partnerships/children-and-young-people-partnerships/children-and-young-people-strategic-alliance/flourish-awards
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/what-we-do-and-how-we-work/policy-performance-and-partnerships/partnerships/children-and-young-people-partnerships/children-and-young-people-strategic-alliance/flourish-awards
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/what-we-do-and-how-we-work/policy-performance-and-partnerships/partnerships/children-and-young-people-partnerships/children-and-young-people-strategic-alliance/flourish-awards


Staff changes… 
At the end of this term will say goodbye to Mrs Sheila Paterson and Mrs Yaz Abigail who between them spent over 20  
years at the School. We will miss them dearly.  

In September, we welcome Mrs Rachel Jones as English Teacher we also welcome new teachers for next year’s groups; 
Ms Lucy Wade will be supporting across the juniors and  Ms Luella Cossey will take charge of our additional year 7 class.  
Both have completed their teacher training with us over the last year so are already well known to our students. 

On 10th July, all children will move into their new class; they will know where they are going to sit and where their bits 
and pieces will go in the room.  Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday will be spent with their new class and hopefully then 
by the time they leave for the summer holiday they will feel settled and ready to return in September.   

Immunisation 
feedback from 

this week... 
Thank you so much for 
hosting the Immunisation Team at your school today. 

We vaccinated 17 young people with the HPV vaccination and we also 
gave 1 DPT and 2 Men ACWY vaccinations. Thank you for the 
refreshments. 

The consent portal is now open again so if any parents would like to 
sign their children up for the next time we visit your school they can 
do this using the link you sent out originally. 

We look forward to seeing you again soon. 

Kind Regards 

Staff Nurse Immunisation Team  (Norfolk) 

Hertfordshire and East Anglia Community and School Age 
Immunisations Service  

Hertfordshire Community NHS Trust 

Tel: 0300 555 5055 | e-mail: hct.csaisnorfolk@nhs.net| Twitter: @HCTNHS   

Congratulations to… 
Alex in year 8 who said... 

“My biggest achievement so far this year 
was to pass the Motor Sport UK driver 
entrant license. I had to pass a test and 
drive my fastest lap in my own go kart at 
the Whilton-Mill Track. This license allows 
me to race on professional tracks”. 

 

 

Jenson in year 11 
who recently 
passed his driving 
theory test.. 

Visitors to school 

KS4 students today recently welcomed several visitors into 
school… 

 Andrew Nattrass (Young Driver Education Coordinator) delivered 
E-Scooters and the Law presentations to both year groups, fol-
lowed by the ‘FATAL 4’ Young Driver Presentation for year 11. 

Traffic Sergeant Barney and Gillian (from Norse) – delivered a lorry 
blind spot event were we have been able to learn additional safety 
on the roads, around lorries, as a driver or pedestrian.  

mailto:rachel.simmons@nhs.net
https://twitter.com/HCTNHS


 

Year 11 work experience - Over the next few weeks we will all look forward to hearing about your time on work 
experience, taking part is a great opportunity to learn about a job or an area of work. You’ll use skills that you might 
not even know you have, and develop new skills that will help you work better with other people now and in the 
future.  

Already I am hearing wonderful things back from employers, for those students who have started early, well done 
to Nikita for the hard work and commitment you’ve already shown at Nicholson’s in Stalham.  

We would like to thank all of the following work placements for giving our students the chance to experience a 
working week with you: 

Juniors’ Sports Day 
What a fantastic junior sports’ day at Bure Valley School. All 
students participated in a range of athletic events and 
traditional sports day activities.  

Lots of happy memories made and some lovely feedback 
from our parents and carer spectators.  



Junk Art Modelling 
 

Year 8 enjoyed working in groups to create junk model cities as part of their Urban and Street Art project.  



Juniors 
Our youngest students have been very busy over the past couple of weeks with activity days at  

Hunstanton Sea Life Centre and Hickling Farm 


